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To: All County Welfare Directors

REGISTER LISTING FOR TITLE II DISREGARD ELIGIDLES
In our "All County Letter” of May 14, 1979 (letter number 79-13) we explained
that the State would continue to send no-cost Medi-Cal cards to individuals
Identified by the Social Security Administration as having been terminated
from SSI/SSI' in July due exclusively to the OASDI increase. In addition
we stated lists of residents in your county who were given automatic Title
II Disregard status would be forwarded to you. Those lists have been
produced and attached to the liaison copy of this letter is a list of residents
of your county who received no cost Medi-Cal cards for August. The Depart­
ment did not produce a listing of the July Title II Disregard cases because
only 250 persons statewide received cards through this process. Apparently
not all of the SSI/SSP termination records were available to the Department
prior to the July card production process. As a result most of the 7,000
Title II Disregard cases received regular SSI/SSP cards in July.

Issuance of the no-cost Medi-Cal cards will continue until the new SSI/SSP
payment levels are applied by the Social Security Administration. Based on
the new payment level, those individuals who remain ineligible for SSI/SSP
will be advised, via a special card stuffer, to contact the county welfare
department if they wish to apply for Medi-Cal only. Counties will also
be given lists of those Individuals who were not restored to the SSI/SSP program.
For further information please refer to "All County Letter, Number 79-13
or contact your Medi-Cal field representative.

Letter No. 79-20

Sincerely,

Original signed by

Doris Z. Soderberg, Chief
Eligibility Branch

Attachment

cc: Medi-Cal Liaisons
Medi-Cal Field Representatives

Expiration Date February 29, 1980




